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From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Rhonda Rogers 
 
Hello Fellow Elks, 
 
Our 150th Anniversary celebration dinner/dance of the founding of the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks was great 
fun on Saturday, February 10th.  We showed the Commemorative video that was aired at Grand Lodge in Reno last July. 
Those that attended had the pleasure of supping on Chef Scott’s amazing food, dancing to the music of the Dream Team 
and wearing an Official Commemorative Elks pin that came with their paid ticket. 
 
If you missed out on the dance but would like to have a pin, you can buy one for $5.00 each. As of this writing, we have 
about 22 pins left. Please contact me if you would like to buy a gold 150th Anniversary pin. 
 
Just a reminder that there will be graveside services for Niel Bielski on Saturday, March 3rd at the Calvary Catholic Cemetery 
in Sacramento at the Greenback exit in Sacramento at 11:00. All are invited to attend. Afterwards, Niel’s son Michael and 
daughter-in-law Kelley invite you to Niel’s home in Penryn for refreshments. 
 
To all of you who worked hard to make this Elk year a success both financially and fraternally, I thank you, and look forward 
to spending time with you in the upcoming year as Jack Meylink takes the reins as Exalted Ruler in the 2018-2019 year. 
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Exalted Ruler  
 

 
Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each month at 9:00 am. The next one is on March 7th. 
In February, we did some general clean up inside & outside, vacuumed carpets, cleaned doors inside and out, cleaned and 
dusted bar area, cleaned downstairs, cleaned lobby cleaned kitchen, cleaned floor drains, cleaned coffee area, cleaned 
popcorn machine, dusted disco ball/star/11hr clock/trophies, cleaned and filled salt & pepper shakers, changed water filters, 
sprayed weeds, and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked In February: 
PER Dick Robart, PER Bob Espinosa, ER Ronda Rodgers, Treas. PER Gene Henggeler, Trustee/BHC Dir. Warren Manley, Tom 
Eastman, Mike Van Hook, Ed Rodriguez, Remy Giannini, Jim Harris, Rudy Pelzman, Richard Fuller, Pete Biersteker, Cedric 
O’Hern, Cedric Trujillo, Gary Beckes, Cal Bisson, Tim Kent, Cam Whitty, Jesse Thompson, Stephen Wages, John Marcella and 
Harvey Eisley. 
 
Turnout was a little better, we could always use more help.  Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 

  

 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 member’s monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
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The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

               New Officers for 2017 -2018 

     Exalted Ruler              Rhonda Rogers          
     Leading Knight            Jack Meylink       
     Loyal Knight                Kathy Madeiros           
     Lecturing Knight                            Bill Chelonis      
     Esquire                      Chuck Cooper              
     Chaplain                     Larry LaVerne               
     Inner Guard                 Bill Costa                     
     Tiler                             Wanda Nordstrom       
     Treasurer                     Gene Henggeler          
     Secretary                      Bob Oles                     
     Organist                       Linda Wismar  
              
                                    Trustees 
     5th Year                               John Madeiros            
     4th Year                               Warren Manley           
     3rd Year                               Dennis Koehn            
     2nd Year                               Royce Birks                
     1st Year                               Wayne Helley    

 

                       From the Secretary   

                                  Bob Oles 
 

The dues statements for the 2018 – 2019 Lodge year are 
mailed out and a big thank you to Dennis Koehn, Yvonne 
Edwards, and Murriel who did an outstanding job getting the 
statements ready to be mailed.   

We are installing a much-needed fireproof and burglary 
resistant 4 drawer file cabinet in the office to secure our 
permanent records. 

Make sure to come to the Lodge meeting on March 8, 2018 
and support our Old-Timers who will be receiving their pins 
for many years of service to our Lodge. If you know of 
someone who needs help to get to the Lodge to receive his 
pin, please assist him in any way that you can. 

If you have a change of address or need to order a name 
badge, we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  Please 
remember to print legibly so that the correct information 
gets to the Secretary and if you lose your key card there is a 
$10 charge to replace it.  

As always, if you want to reach me please email 
rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591.  
  

Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary 
 
 

LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

 

A user name and password are required, and access through this link is 

restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who don't yet have a password 

may register by giving their membership number and name to Grand Lodge 

online at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net
mailto:rfoles@sbcglobal.net
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Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
Friday March 2, 2018 

Birthday Dinner 
Corn Beef & Cabbage 

Battered Fried Cod w/ Tartar Sauce 
Boiled Red Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
 

Thursday March 8, 2018 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Saturday March 10, 2018 

PER Chicken Dinner served Family Style 
Country Fried Chicken 

Mashed Potatoes w/Country Gravy 
Green Beans, Salad and Hot Biscuits 

 
Sunday March 11, 2018 

Elks All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 9 am to 11:30 am 
Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 

Bacon, Sausage, and Ham 
Biscuits & gravy 

Hash Browns 
 

Thursday March 22, 2018 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday March 23, 2017 

ER Roast 
Roasted Chicken & Baked Cod 

 
Saturday March 24, 2018 
Youth Recognition Night 

Pasta Dinner 
 

Friday March 30, 2018 
 Good Friday Fish Fry 

Deep Fried Icelandic Cod 
Beer Battered Shrimp 

Pasta 
Baked Red Snapper 

Clam Chowder 

 

 

READY FOR SOME 

COUNTRY FRIED CHICKEN?  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

SATURDAY – MARCH 10, 2018 

NO-HOST COCKTAILS 5 PM 

PADDLE WHEEL 5:30 PM 

DINNER 6:30 PM. 

THE AUBURN LODGE PER’s WILL PREPARE AND SERVE 
THEIR TRADITIONAL 

COUNTRY FRIED CHICKEN DINNER 

Served family style with all the fixin’s 

MASHED POTAT0ES WITH COUNTRY GRAVY, GREEN 
BEANS, 

SALAD AND HOT BISCUITS WITH BUTTER AND HONEY 

 

STILL JUST $12 PER PERSON. 

ALL SEATS RESERVED – MAXIMUM 8 PER TABLE 

ALWAYS A SELLOUT- GET YOUR TICKETS EARLY 

TICKETS GO ON SALE AT 5 PM ON TACO TUESDAY 

JANUARY 23, 2018 

 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 

Butcher Block 
 



CRYING CORNER 
 
It pays to attend Lodge.   Lodge meetings 
are held on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the 
month except for November and 
December, 2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 
6:30 p.m. and the meeting starts at 7:30 
p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on January 25, 2018, 
$300 a major jackpot was lost by Albert 
Berry and losing $138 was Arthur Pathur 
 
 

Elk of the Month - Warren Manley 
 

 
 

This man who quietly pads his way across the floor 
does so much for our Lodge!  He has been coming 
in every Friday for three years and cleans the ice 
cream machine. Without those weekly 2 to 3-hour 
cleanings, the machine would shut down. Warren 
works every Monthly Wednesday Lodge cleanup, 
comes in every Monday morning on the work crew, 
is a Director of the Building Hall Company and has 
been a Trustee for 4years.  Next year will be his 5th 
year as Trustee as he takes over as Head of that 
committee.  Please join me in thanking Warren for 
all he does for the Lodge. 
 

  
   
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



                                                                     
 Major Project Bike Raffle [Purple Pig] 
 

Over $870.00 dollars was raised. 
 
I would like to thank Honda and Leanne Price for 
$150.00 donation, bike, BBQ, and every one that 
purchased raffle tickets to help raise money for the 
ever-increasing need of services for children with 
disabilities. The Elks Program for Children with 
Disabilities has been serving the children since 1950. 
The four programs consist of; 1st Physical Therapy, 2nd 
Speech-Language Therapy, 3rd Occupational Therapy 
for evaluation and treatment at home at no cost to the 
families, 4th the request by schools for Preschool Vision 
Screening. Let’s set a goal of $1000.00 next year in 
2019. 
 
Thanks to the members that helped at Honda:  Dennis 
Koehn set up and tickets, Larry La Verne with great 
music and singing, Warren Manley and Wayne Helley 
for keeping the hot dogs, hamburgers, chips, and drinks 
going all day. 
 
Thank you, 
Manny Martinez 
 

    

     
     
 
    Leading Knight – Jack Meylink 
 
    From the Desk of the Leading Knight 
 
Last week we had our calendar review meeting for the coming Elks year and after review and final changes we will get this 
published and available to you. Before we get to the 2018 Elk year we have quite a bit of activity at the Lodge this month (and 
early April) in addition to our usual Taco Tuesday nights, and Lodge meetings. 
 
On March 10th we have the annual PER Chicken Dinner. As usual, tickets are selling fast for this event, but there may still be 
some seats left if you act quickly. The next day on the 11th is our monthly pancake breakfast.  March 22nd at our normal 
Lodge Meeting it will be step up night. We have a number of new candidates to initiate and the new officers for 2018 will be 
stepping up to perform the initiation. On March 23rd we have a "roast" for our outgoing ER Rhonda Rogers. Come share a 
humorous story or just plan to attend and show support for the work she has done this past year. Saturday, the 24th is youth 
recognition night at our Lodge, a great meal and chance to show support for the youth in our community. On the 30th our 
Friday night spaghetti and pizza will be replaced by the Good Friday Fish Fry. The next day on the 31st we will need some 
volunteers to help decorate for the Easter Brunch that falls on April 1st this year (and that ain't no April Fool’s joke). Friday, 
April 6th is the April Birthday dinner and then on Saturday the 7th we have the Inaugural Ball for the 2018 incoming officers. 
 
So, in summary, a lot going on at the Lodge over the next few weeks. Please plan to join in on these activities and if possible 
volunteer to help decorate, serve, clean-up, or anything else you can do to assist the coordinators of these events. The more 
you put into the Elks, the more you get out of it. 
 
Hope to see you at the Lodge,  
Jack  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
     
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Building Hall Co. Inc            
 
Meetings 1st Thursday of each month at 4:00 pm 
 
New elected B. H. C. Members for 2018 2019 are: 
Pres. Manny Martinez                      Vice Pres. Wil Thomas 
Sec. Bill Costa                                     Treasurer Rex 
Gouldthread 
Dir. Wayne Helley                              Dir Warren Manley 
Dir. Dennis Koehn 
 
Rentals: 
Siding and insulation were replaced - the west back wall of 
171 Pine St. 
South landing and porch: replaced dry-rot, reinforced, new 
wooden skirt with a door for under house entrance, and 
painted. All the above is part of the one or five-year plan; in 
keeping them in good rental condition. 
 
Lodge: 
A/C units are being serviced and maintained under the 
watchful eye of Dir. Bill Costa 
Plans and recommendations for landscaping the outside 
area will be presented by Dir. Wayne Helley. 
 
Building Hall Co. Inc President 
Manny Martinez 
 



   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               

 

 

 
 

Chaplain’s Corner – Larry LaVerne 
 
I've been working on memorizing some of our Officer charges 
which are given at the Thursday night meetings.  One phrase 
that strikes home for me is " the virtues of Charity, Justice, 
Brotherly Love, and Fidelity."  I ask myself, what do these 
words mean to me.  Everyone will have a different take and 
that is a good thing.  Here is what I came up with:  Charity - A 
willingness to give of one's self.  Giving my time to help 
someone in need, looking beyond myself and seeing the need 
in others.  Justice - Me, being able to pause and think before 
judging someone.  Using my God-given intelligence to try and 
see all sides of a story or conflict, not just my side.  Brotherly 
Love - Being interested in others, not just those we know but 
those we do not.  New folks at the Lodge, going up and saying 
Hello and spending time getting to know them.  Fidelity - Being 
true to myself.  Doing what I say I am going to do and being 
where I say I will be when I say I will be there.  Looking inward 
and contemplating who I am and trying to improve on what I 
find. 
 
As my service as Chaplin draws to a close, I will truly miss being 
able to spend these precious moments chatting with you.  For 
truly you are important in so many ways.  Ever practice Charity, 
Justice, Brotherly Love and Fidelity. 
 
Father, we cannot comprehend some of the things that go on 
around us.  Life is so full of mystery.  Help us to find our place 
in this adventure we call life and to be true to the Virtues of 
Charity, Justice, Brotherly Love and Fidelity.  Amen. 
 
"Life is an Adventure....Dare it!  Life is a Love....Enjoy it." 
(Unknown) 
 
 
Larry LaVerne (530) 885-1428 

crowislandmusic@gmail.com 

 

 

 

                   Lodge Manager 

 

As we enter March, we have canceled the St Patrick’s 

Dinner for March 17th so make sure to get your Corn 

Beef & Cabbage fix at our March Birthday Dinner on 

March 2nd. 

Please remember that all our bartenders are 

volunteers and Elks members so please treat them with 

all the respect that you treat all your fellow Elks 

Members. 

Now for the business part, in March we start with our 

St Patrick’s Day Birthday Dinner on March 2nd featuring 

Corn Beef and Cabbage with Fried Cod followed by The 

PER Country Fried Chicken dinner on March 10th.  Next, 

we have The Elk’s All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 

from 9 am to 11:30 am featuring Jimmy’s Omelet Bar 

and Rex’s Famous Gin Fizzes on Sunday, March 12th 

followed by the ER Roast on March 22nd.   Saturday, 

March 23rd is the Youth Recognition Night Pasta Dinner 

and we end the month with the month with the Good 

Friday Fish Fry on March 30th. 

Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every 

Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts 

Blue Plate Specials. 

Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 

 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
 
The following have submitted applications for membership 
in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
Paula Celick proposes Michele Calbi; Cheryl Gray proposes 
Susan Clement and Joseph Clement. 
 
 

mailto:crowislandmusic@gmail.com


Sickness and Distress 
 
Larry Yungblut was in the hospital. 
Marv Fetzer, PDDGER, is home but still having 
issues with his health. 
John Madeiros is over the kidney stone problems 
and is doing well. 
Carol, wife of Tony Oliveira, has cancer. 
 

Lodge of Sorrow 
 
Larry Ford passed away January 29th. 
 
If you have any news of a member sick or passed 
away, please call or email me or my assistant 
Sharon Bettencourt. 
 
Bill Chelonis PDDGER 
Lecturing Knight 
530-570-8896 
b.chelonis@att.net 
 
Sharon Bettencourt PDDGER 
Assistant 
916-759-8961 
sbetten106@aol.com   
 

 

         
 
 
 

 

Lecturing Knight - Bill Chelonis 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Eyes Have It 

 
     
 
     
 
Answers from February Eyes:   Bill Chelonis, Jim Harris, Diana Hart, Doug Millikan, Muriel Oles 
  

mailto:b.chelonis@att.net
mailto:sbetten106@aol.com


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                            Veterans Corner 
 

     

Welcome to the month of March.  Spring is just around the corner.  We've had a mild winter and maybe a warm spring awaits 
us.  Currently, we need to give some thought about spring cleaning around the home and the Lodge.  Consider coming down to 
the Lodge on the first Wednesday of any month and helping us clean the facility.  It will only take a couple hours of your time.  You 
will be given a free lunch for your efforts. 
 
Coming soon is our annual trip to the Reno Veterans Hospital.  That day is Monday, May 14, 2018.  Put it on your calendar and 
plan on helping us with the BBQ.  If you would like to donate to help offset the cost of this event, that would be appreciated.  See 
me or donate to the Lodge Veterans Fund.  Remember, we meet at the Lodge at 8 am to carpool.  We anticipate arriving about 
10 am at the Reno VA hospital.  That will give us 1-2 hours to set up and visit with the patients.  They look forward to the 
hamburgers and polish sausages we prepare, along with all the fixins.  There will be about 60 patients in this ward and another 
15 or so in an additional ward we will feed.  With the assistance and guidance of the staff, this event comes off without any 
glitches.  Each year, I remind everyone that this is a heartwarming experience and one that you will remember and cherish.  This, 
I promise. 
 
The bench is still a work in progress.  A decision as to its exact location is yet to be determined.  It will be near the Veterans section 
at the old Auburn cemetery. 
 
Ongoing are two other fine programs that we all need to support.  First, the Treats for Troops, and secondly, Wreaths Across 
America.  Donations of cash and product are always needed for Treats for Troops.  
 
Each month I mention our troops in harm’s way.  They are still there and in need of our thoughts and prayers.  Please do not 
forget them as they stand for what is right and good about our country.  Should you pass a Veteran in your daily travels, thank 
him or her for their service.  This small, yet very meaningful gesture, is fairly new to our national dialogue.  It certainly wasn't 
there when the Viet Nam era Veterans came home. 
 
God Bless America, our military around the world, our Lodge, and all our members and their families.  I look forward to seeing 
you at a Lodge event or meeting. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
Phone: (916) 771-0294 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 
Members with birthdays in March and all members 
wishing to celebrate are asked to join us in 
celebrating the Birthday members “special day” on 
Friday, March 2, 2018.  March is well known for the 
celebration of St. Patrick's Day.  The celebration 
started off as a Feast to honor St Patrick and evolved 
to celebrating Irish culture with parades, special 
foods, music, dancing, and a whole lot of green.   
If you are a member with a birthday in March, you 
will receive an invitation, which includes a dinner 
voucher and a free drink ticket.  Take your voucher to 
the Lodge and turn it in for a ticket.  You then select a 
table and seat from the seating chart.  Tickets can 
also be purchased for spouses and guests.  
Please remember that reservations are required, and 

selected seating comes first.  The price for dinner is 

$15 per person.  We will also be honoring Elks 

members who have an anniversary in March.  

Throughout the evening there will be raffle drawings.  

Happy Birthday 



       January Pool Results 

   

 
                    

  

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jan. 3rd.  
1st. Chuck Cooper/Roger Imsdahl 
2nd. Manny Martinez/Jack Meyllnk 
3rd. Bill McPeak/Rex Gouldthread 
Attendees: 
Rick DeKnoop/Bill Costa 
Dave McGuire/Mike Cosby 
Pete Biersteker/Don Council 
Bill Nordstrom/Wil Thomas 
Fred Jones/Gary Hubbard 
 
Jan. 10th. 
1st. Rex Gouldthread/Remy Giannini  
2nd. Chuck Cooper/Bill McLean 
3rd. Manny Martinez/Bill Costa  
Attendees: 
Pete Biersteker/Ron Ruskaff  
Roger Imsdahl/Wil Thomas  
 
Jan. 17th. 
1st. Gary Hubbard/Mike Cosby 
2nd. Rick DeKnoop/Chuck Cooper  
3rd. Fred Jones/ Bill McLean 
Attendees: 
Wil Thomas/ Bill Costa  
Bill Nordstrom/Don Council  
Jack Meylink/Manny Martinez  
Pete Biersteker/Ron Ruskauff 
 
Jan. 23rd 
1st Chuck Cooper/ Rex Gouldthread  
2nd. Bill McPeak/Pete Biersteker 
3rd. Fred Jones/Rick DeKnoop 
Attendees 
Ron Ruskaff/Don Council  
Roger Imsdahl/Gary Hubbard  
Manny Martinez/Mike Cosby  
Jack Meylink/ Wil Thomas  
 
Jan. 31 
1st. Roger Imsdahl/Don Council  
2nd. Gary Hubbard/Pete Biersteker  
3rd. Bill Nordstrom/Bill Costa  
Attendees: 
Chuck Cooper/Mike Cosby  
Fred Jones/Bill McLean 
Rex Gouldthread/Wil Thomas  
Ron Ruskaff/Rick DeKnoop 

 

 
 
 
 
 
         Loyal Knight – Kathy Madeiros 
 
       
This is my final article as your Loyal Knight and I would like to 
thank all the members of the Lodge who have been so 
supportive this past year.  Justice is a hard motto to uphold and 
it is a great responsibility to always be fair to 
everyone.  Someone is bound to not be happy because you don’t 
think or react the same way they do.   There are a lot of opinions 
on events of the day and I try not to be swayed by any one 
side.   Because as you all know there are always at least two sides 
to every story, and I want to be an ear for both sides.  In the 
position of Exalted Ruler in the past, which now seems like many 
years ago put the greatest challenge forth for me.   In the 
opening statement for every Lodge meeting, it clearly states, 
“that the Exalted Ruler must remain impartial.”   That statement 
was clear and hit my heart very strongly when decisions had to 
be made on many levels.   I had no idea how it would prepare 
me for my future in Elkdom.  I have an opinion, you have an 
opinion, and many of our statues are driven by opinions.  I 
encourage our members to read our statute book; it will 
certainly help you to understand your membership.  This book 
applies to all of us, not just officers.    I will always try to get along 
with everyone.  I will certainly listen to your opinion as long as 
you afford me the same option. 
 
Looking back on this past year I have fond memories of the 
Easter Brunch and the activities with the kids that I was able to 
plan and make happen.   Most certainly the Fashion Show was 
the event which was my favorite.   We had the date, we made a 
plan, and so many of you came together to make it happen.  It 
was truly a TEAM effort and we were able to give over 1K to ENF 
this year. 
 
I want publicly to apologize for the number of times that I have 
misspelled Gene Henggeler’s last name this past year.  I promise 
to do better Gene. 
 
Finally, strive diligently that the name of Elk as borne by you may 
be worthy of an American citizen; one who loves his fellow man! 
 
See you around, 
Kathy Madeiros, PER 
Loyal Knight 
 

Elk’s shuffleboard January 2018 
 
1/3   1st Glenda Cooper/ Sally Imsdahl 2nd Krissy Whitty/Kris Cosby 3rd Joyce Costa/Ellen Whitty 
 
1/10 1st Glenda Cooper/ Sally Imsdahl 2nd Joyce Costa/Linda Zaccuto 3rd Krissy Whitty/ Ellen Whitty  
 
1/17 1st Maureen Price/Kris Cosby 2nd Sally Imsdahl/C.J. Jones 3rd Linda Zaccuto/Jan Quarry 
 
1/24 1st Krissy Whitty/Jacqui Conci 2nd Connie Burns/Kris Cosby 3rd Linda Zaccuto/Barbara Hewitt 
 
1/31 1st Krissy Whitty/Joyce Costa 2nd Jan Quarry/Ann 3rd Maureen Price/Glenda Cooper 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Day Name  
01 Birks, Royce A 
02 Brieschke, Larry R  
02 Fulenwider, Karl  
02 Gailbreath, Gary  
02 Lake, Michael P  
02 Smith, Jack  
02 Tade, Cheryl  
03 Jenness, Mac  
04 Oles, Robert F  
04 Spars, Larry  
05 Atkinson, William W  
05 Desouza, Joseph A  
05 Keith, Bryan A  
05 Levan, Allen  
06 Williams, Jerry 'Roger'  
08 Hoelscher, Carl  
09 Biersteker, Roland P  
09 Dutton, Fred L  
09 Lazetera, Norman  
09 Montgomery, Earl H  
10 Sutton, Ralph H  
11 Archer, Albert L  
11 Grimm, Mary  
11 Rodriguez, Edward G  
12 Campbell, Shelton  
12 Kirk, Gary Andrew  
12 Philips, David W  
13 Pieper, Anton  
13 Rinehimer, Luther 
14 Council, Donald 'Don' B 

15 Azevedo, Richard  
15 LaFave, John  
15 Osborn, Thomas C  
16 Nickens, Craig H  
16 Trussler, John E  
17 Foiles, Eugene P  
17 Sommers, Bill  
18 Jorgensen, Kermit  
19 Higgins, John J  
19 Robertson, John P  
20 Chapman, James A  
21 Bury, George J  
21 Young, James  
22 Anderson, Thomas L  
22 Clark, William Edward  
22 Schlichting, William J  
22 Stokes, Jim  
22 Wire, Bob J  
24 VanStralen, Dirk  
24 Willick, Nicholas  
25 Rose, Gary  
27 Merlino, Dan  
27 Pickett, David J  
29 Ott, Don 
30 Lehman, Dolores  
30 Marchese, Tom 
30 Rosa, James John  
30 Van Hook, Michael  
31 Herr, Ronald H  
31 Yarrigle, Robert C 
 

 



  


